
Executive Committee Minutes  
August 12, 2005  

1. Provost Sigler provided an update on the progress of the UPC.  The UPC met regularly 
during the summer as did several of the panels.  The panels have some proposals for the 
UPC and the President and some will go to the RPB.  A retreat is planned for September 
9 to help map progress over the next several years and review the structure of the panels.  
Provost Sigler reported that the process is working well, but the UPC will likely have 
some recommendations later for changes in the process. 
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